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C DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service

Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention (CDC)
Atlanta GA 30333

June 7, 1994

NIOSH Docket Officer

Robert A. Taft Laboratories (M/S C34)
4676 Columbia Parkway

Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Dear Docket Officer:

Please reserve a slot for Walter J. Hierholzer, Jr., M.D.,
Chair, Hospital Infection Control Practices Advisory Committee
(HICPAC) to comment on the proposed rulemaking for respiratory
protective devices as outlined in the Federal Register Vol.
59, No. 99, dated May 24, 1994. It is my understanding that
the meeting date has been changed to June 22-23.

Please send any correspondence concerning his participation in
the meeting to the following address:

Walter J. Hierholzer, Jr., M.D.
Hospital Epidemiologist
Yale-New Haven Hospital

20 York Street

New Haven, Connecticut 06504

Sincerely,
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lia S. Garner, R.N., M.N.
Executive Secretary
Hospital Infection Control Practices
Advisory Committee




